
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/17/2023 7:04:48 PM

First name: Ed

Last name: Hochuli

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing in strong oppositoin to the proposed conversion of Forest Land on Jackson Mountain to

an Industrial gravel pit close to San Juan River Village. The resulting significant increase in truck traffic will create

a safety and noise hazard on HWY 160 and will create further unsafe conditions for those recreating on Jackson

Mountain and the surrounding area of Pagosa Springs. 

 

This action would be an eccological disaster to this Federal land, and at the same time, it would drastically

increase truck and traffic noise to those of us who own land and live close to HWY 160.  (This problem is

exacerbated by the failure to enforce noise abatement requirements, rules, regulations, and laws preventing the

use of engine brakes approaching the city of Pagosa Springs.) 


